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Letter of Intent 

between 

ASGC and e-ScienceTalk 

 
On behalf of Academia Sinica Grid Computing Centre (ASGC), I would like to 
express our continuing strong support for e-ScienceTalk, expressed in my Letter of 
Support for the e-ScienceTalk proposal dated November 2009. 
 
ASGC has been collaborating actively with e-ScienceTalk through translating the 
GridCafe into Chinese, contributing articles to the International Science Grid This 
Week (iSGTW), and joining the blog teams at events, including ISGC11 in March 
2011 in Taipei.  
 
The e-ScienceTalk project has made significant achievements in bringing the 
success stories of worldwide e-Science achievements to policy makers in 
government and business, to the broader scientific community and to the general 
public. We support e-ScienceTalk’s high quality products, e-ScienceBriefings, 
GridCast, International Science Grid This Week, GridGuide and the GridCafe.  
 
 
ASGC and e-ScienceTalk agree to continue working together on all mentioned 
above. In particular, ASGC offers to work with e-ScienceTalk to recruit a 0.5FTE 
Asia Pacific Editor for iSGTW. The Editor will be funded by ASGC to work with the 
EU Editor, based at CERN, and the US Editor, based at Fermilab, to provide articles, 
features and images focusing on the Asia Pacific region, provided that a suitable 
candidate can be recruited. 
 
 
Signed on behalf of ASGC              
by: 
 
Name: Simon Lin (Director)   
 
 
Signature: …………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………………. 

Signed on behalf of e-ScienceTalk  
by: 
 
Name: Catherine Gater (project coordinator) 
 
 
Signature: …………………………………… 
 
Date: …………………………………………. 

 


